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I have enjoyed serving on the BRAC Board of Directors for the past 4 years, most 

recently as President.  During my time on the board I have been vocal about the need for BRAC 

to evolve with our sport and to make changes that will continue to serve our current members 

along as well as find new members.  During the last few years I have pushed for better 

preparedness for “titanic” type events, acted as a watch dog on the budget, supported gender 

parity, kept an eye on BRAC non-profit status. 

Bicycle racing is going through some significant changes.  Currently USA Cycling is 

introducing significant changes to its Local Association program.   Mountain biking is 

flourishing through high school mountain bike leagues across the country.  Gravel riding and 

racing is taking off at a wild pace.  At the same time traditional/structured road racing has been 

declining for years and cross racing is starting to have a drop from its peak participation.  There 

is plenty of work/support to give to traditional racing scene while developing our place in gravel 

and other emerging cycle sports. 

In the past 7 years I have averaged 35 BRAC races as a race official along with quite a 

few national and professional races.  I have participated in a few races here and there, but all my 

riding is shepherding two daughters under 10 years old (with a burly trailer).   

 


